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December 2, 2019 
 
Katie Todt 
Greg Lewicki and Associates 
3375 West Powers Circle 
Littleton, CO  80123 
 
RE: Objection Received, 112c Construction Materials New Permit Application, 
 Bradford Mesa Quarry, Permit No. M-2019-046 
 
Dear Ms. Todt: 
 
On October 3, 2019, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) determined the 112c 
New Permit Application for the Bradford Mesa Quarry was complete for the purposes of filing. The 
public comment period for the permit application ends November 27, 2019. During the public 
comment period the Division received the enclosed timely objection, from the following parties and/or 
interested persons: 
  

1) David and Cheryl Rogers, received November 27, 2019 
 

Please inform the Division how the Applicant intends to address the jurisdictional issues raised by the 
Objector.  
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, 
Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 
x8114, or by email at patrick.lennberg@state.co.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Enclosure:  Objection Letter from David and Cheryl Rogers, received November 27, 2019 

 
cc: Jared Ebert; Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
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